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THE FALCON 
Message from the President 
Our annual meeting will be held on Saturday, March 26th 
and is an event you should plan to attend. This year’s 
election is for the Executive Board and the Board of 
Directors. Members’ Night will be Saturday, April 22nd. 
Information is available in this newsletter. 


We need volunteers on Sunday, March 12th, beginning 
at 9:00 am to help with minor repairs in the hall, spot 
painting, and a more thorough cleaning than is done by 
Tom and me on the weekends. Please stop by and offer 
your time. There’s a job for every skill level and your help is 
needed and greatly appreciated.


One of the benefits of being a member is a reduced fee to rent the hall for an event. This 
members fee applies to you or your immediate family only. Your neighbor, best friend, 
co-worker, or second cousin twice removed are not considered immediate family and must 
pay the non-member rate with a contract under their name. Any questions, please speak to 
me or a board member.


Here’s hoping for an early Spring.—Frank  


Member News 
Congratulations, and welcome, to the following new members: 


Stanley Tichenor	 	 Deborah Tichenor	 	 Carol Marchigiano


REMINDER:  Yearly dues of $60.00 were due on January 1st. If you haven’t paid, please do 
so ASAP. Checks can be sent to the club or paid in person at the bar.
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College Scholarship News 
Applications for the 2017 St. Joseph’s Polish Society Memorial Scholarships, in memory of 
George T. Roman, past club Treasurer are now available. 


All Bacon Academy seniors are eligible to apply. Applications should be submitted to the 
school guidance office by April 14th.


Seniors who attend other area high schools may also apply if their parents or grandparents 
are active members, in good standing, at St. Joe’s. Applications should be submitted to the 
club by April 28th. 


Applications are available at the Bacon Academy Guidance Office, or online at 
stjoespolishclub.com. Questions? Contact Gail Smith at gailism@comcast.net.


Annual Meeting - Sunday, March 26th, 2:00 pm 
St. Joe’s Annual meeting will held on Sunday, March 26, 2017 and will start promptly at 
2:00 pm.  This event is open to paid members only.  Voting and election of the Executive 
Board and Board of Directors will be held.  Please bring your current membership card in 
order to attend the meeting.  Recommendations are:


BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
Ron Carrero	 	 	 Don Hibbert	 	 	 Craig Smith

Darek Chwiedz	 	 Dennis Polisky	 	 Ed Taranto

Ed Conde	 	 	 Butch Przekopski	 	 Tony Tarnowski


EXECUTIVE BOARD 
President - Frank Zeleznicky	 	 Recording Secretary - John Bogush

Vice-President - Tom Grzeika	 	 Financial Secretary - Janek Gadomski

Treasurer - Mike Hajdun


Members’ Night - Saturday, April 22nd, 7:00 pm-Midnight 
Members’ Night will be held Saturday, April 22, 2017. This is a free event for current and 
paid members only. Join us for an evening of dinner and dancing. Music will be presented 
by DJ Greg Cordova.


Stop by the club to reserve your spot beginning April 3rd, or call the club at 860-537-2550 
during normal business hours. Deadline for reservations is April 17th.


The Falcon Newsletter - Autumn/Winter 2016 �2



St. Joseph’s Polish Society, Inc.          Late Winter/Spring  2017

2017 Polka Dance Schedule  
All Saturday dances include a buffet at 6:00 pm 
and dancing from 6:30-10:30 pm, unless 
otherwise noted. Call 860-537-2550 to make 
reservations. 

Saturday, March 18th - Eddie Forman Orchestra

Saturday, April 8th -  Joe Milardo and the Musical Cavaliers

Saturday May 13th	 - Dennis Polisky and the Maestro’s Men


Saturday, September 16th - OCTOBERFEST (Details to follow)


Other Events 
FISH AND CHIPS 

Ash Wednesday, March 1st Good Friday, April 14th 
4:00 pm to 8:00 pm 4:00 pm to 8:00 pm 
COST:  Adults $13.00 COST:  Adults $13.00 
Seniors $12.00; Children $6.00 Seniors $12.00; Children $6.00  
Sponsored by Sons of the American Legion Sponsored by St. Joe’s Polish Club

 

The Falcon newsletter is a quarterly publication of information and news about St. Joseph’s Polish 
Society, Inc.  Question or comments can be directed to Linda Grzeika, Editor, at grzeika@me.com  

MEMBERS:  If you have recently moved, please update your home address by sending an email to 
stjoespolishclub@aol.com.  Email addresses are always welcome!   
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St. Joseph’s Polish Society, Inc. 
395 South Main Street 
Colchester, CT  06415
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